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ACCOUNTABILITY STATEMENT 

The Annual Education Results Report for Strathcona-Tweedsmuir School for the 

2023/2024 school year was prepared under the direction of the Board of Directors in 

accordance with the responsibilities under the Private Schools Regulation and the 

Ministerial Grants Regulation. The Board is committed to using the results in this report 

to the best of its abilities to improve student outcomes and ensure that all students in 

the school authority can acquire the knowledge, skills, and attitudes they need to be 

successful and contributing members of society.  

This Annual Education Results Report for 2023/2024 was approved by the Board on 

November 19, 2024.  

Mike Rose 

Chair, Board of Governors 

Strathcona-Tweedsmuir School 


